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At the October 21st Foundation annual meeting, Executive Committee elections were held. Funds were approved to cover three additional Foundation scholarships for 2020.
A committee was appointed to develop ways that the Foundation can promote the benefits of SUAA and its members.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Foundation Executive Committee meeting on November 11, 2020 will focus on development of the scholarship program to attract new members of SUAA.
